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Gainesville.
Citizen centered
People empowered

Office of the City Manager

Memo

To:  Qian Yuan, Interim City Auditor

From: Deborah Bowie, Interim City Manager W 7%7“ ﬁ é/

Date: August 29, 2019

Re: Re: Audit Report of the Verification of General Fund Revenue Estimates in Fiscal Year 2020 Budget

This memo serves to acknowledge that the Office of the City Manager supports the report findings and
recommendations for the Verification of General Fund Revenue Estimates in Fiscal Year 2020 Budget.

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly should you have questions or require additional information.

Thank you.

cc: Diane Wilson, Interim Finance Director
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